
 
New Boston School District 

PHOTO RELEASE FORM* 
2023-2024 

 
 
 
 
Student’s name: _______________________________________________ 
 
 
 
During the 2023 – 2024 school year, there are many activities that will be 
videotaped or photographed using district owned and/or district approved 
equipment. Videos or photographs of your child may be used in school 
publications, including, but not limited to, displays, newspaper, school websites, 
classroom websites, yearbook or school newsletters.  Because these 
photographs may go out into the community, we are asking for your permission 
to take and use photographs of your child. 
 
 
_________  I give permission for my child’s photo to be published. 
 
 
 
_________    I do not give permission for my child’s photo to be published 
under any circumstance. 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian signature: ____________________DATE:  _________ 
 
 
 
 
*Disclaimer: 
The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) (20 U.S.C. § 1232g; 34 CFR 
Part 99) is a Federal law that protects the privacy of student education records. Schools 
may disclose, without consent, “directory” information such as a student’s name, address, 
telephone number, date and place of birth, honors and awards, and dates of attendance. 
Additional information can be found in the New Boston School Board Policy JRA and 
Regulation JRA-R. 
 
 

August 2023 


